From: GARY A BROWN

To: Bailey. Heather

Cc: DANIEL EINSTEIN; Parks, Timothy; Brent Lloyd; KIP MCMAHAN; Aaron Williams; Prestigiacomo, Max
Subject: FW: WI SHPO comments regarding proposed demolition of 935 W. Johnson Street, Madison, WI
Date: May 04, 2020 10:41:40 AM

Importance: High

Hi, Heather... please see below e-mail from the Wisconsin Historical Society’s State Historic
Preservation Office regarding the status of the house at 935 W. Johnson Street and their approval to
remove the building as it is not eligible for listing on the National Register of Historic Places, nor the
WI State Register of Historic Places.

Please forward this ASAP to the Landmarks Commission and the Plan Commission for their review
and consideration.

Gary A. Brown, PLA, FASLA (he/him/his)

Director, Campus Planning & Landscape Architecture
Director, Lakeshore Nature Preserve

Facilities Planning & Management

University of Wisconsin-Madison

30 N. Mills Street, 4™ Floor Madison, WI 53715-1211
gary.brown@wisc.edu

Desk: 608-263-3023 Mobile: 608-334-2417

Facilities Planning & Management
UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-MADISON

From: TYLER BARRETT HOWE <tyler.howe@wisconsinhistory.org>

Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 10:27 AM

To: DANIEL EINSTEIN <daniel.einstein@wisc.edu>; GARY A BROWN <gary.brown@wisc.edu>
Subject: WI SHPO comments regarding proposed demolition of 935 W. Johnson Street, Madison, WI

Daniel and Gary:

The SHPO REC recently determined that the structure at 935 W. Johnson Street, Madison, WI,
as not eligible for inclusion on either the National Register of Historic Places, nor the WI State
Register of Historic Places. As such, it is the opinion of the WI SHPO the proposed demolition
may proceed as planned. In the even that demolition plans change, or cultural resources or
human remains are encountered during the demolition phase, all work should cease and this
office notified so we may continue the consultation process.
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All the best,

Tyler

Tyler B. Howe, PhD

Compliance Section Manager
State Historic Preservation Office
Wisconsin Historical Society

(608) 264-6508

https://www.wisconsinhistory.org
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